
 
From: Ky Asral [mailto:Ky.Asral@dep.state.nj.us]  
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2006 5:09 PM 
To: Mark Charpie 
Subject: RE: NJDEP Process to use EPA approved non-HVLP spray guns 

 

Mark, 
  
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) will allow the use of 
EPA approved non-HVLP spray guns for surface coating operations at mobile equipment 
repair and refinishing facilities.  In accordance with the volatile organic compound (VOC) 
rule (N.J.A.C. 7:27-16.12), refinishing facilities can request the use of EPA approved 
non-HVLP spray guns, which have demonstrated that the VOC emissions do not exceed 
HVLP or electrostatic spray emissions.   
  
Here is the list of EPA approved spray guns on which we have received documentation: 

• ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 "Plus" spray gun (Region IX approval letter)  
• ANEST IWATA W400-LV spray gun (EPA ETV approval)  
• ANEST IWATA LPH400-LV HVLP spray gun (EPA ETV approval)  

Requests to use EPA approved non-HVLP spray guns must be submitted to the 
NJDEP’s Small Business Assistance Program (SBAP).  All submissions must include the 
following: 

• EPA approval;  
• Facility Contact;  
• Facility Phone Number; and  
• Facility Location.  

When a request to use an EPA approved non-HVLP spray gun is received by the 
NJDEP the SBAP will send a letter back to the refinishing facility affirming the request.  
Refinishing facilities must retain a copy of the affirmation letter as proof of complying 
with N.J.A.C. 7:27-16.12. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this process or which non-HVLP spray guns have 
EPA approval, please call the SBAP at (609)292-3600. 
  
Ky  
 


